
NOTICE OF BOTTLED WATER DISTRIBUTION 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 26, 2023, 

5:00 P.M. – 7:00 P.M. 

STELLA TOWN HALL 

2496 CTH C 

RHINELANDER, WI 54501 

  

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources has 

provided bottled water for the Town of Stella property 

owners that have been affected by the PFAS 

contamination.  Property owners will have priority for 

bottled water based on their test results.  

If you have any questions, please call (715) 369-2292. 

 

 

 


